CORRESPONDENCE

MAR 17, 2017

DOCUMENT NO. 03673-17
Sandra Soto

From: Ruth McHargue

Sent: Friday, March 17, 2017 4:58 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood; Janet Brunson
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 160186

Customer correspondence

From: Consumer Contact

Sent: Friday, March 17, 2017 4:34 PM
To: Ruth McHargue

Subject: To CLK Docket 160186

Copy on file, see 1239267C. DHood

From: Benjamin Legaspi

Sent: Friday, March 17, 2017 3:43 PM
To: Consumer Contact

Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form

From: contact@psc.state.fl.us [mailto:contact@psc.state.fl.us]
Sent: Friday, March 17, 2017 12:29 PM

To: Webmaster

Cc: ellis325261@yahoo.com

Subject: PSC Contact Form

Contact from a Web user

Contact Information:

Name: Robert Hickman
Company: retired

Primary Phone: (850) 982-8696
Secondary Phone:

Email: ellis325261@yahoo.com

Response requested? Yes
CC Sent? Yes

Comments:

PLEASE, PLEASE, PLEASE DO NOT LET GULF POWER DO THIS TO US! An almost $30.00 per month base rate increase may
not mean much to people who are living in 4,000 sq. ft. homes and have power bills that are hundreds per month, but
those like myself who are on limited and/or fixed incomes and have to conserve energy every month to keep their bills
down, THAT IS A LOT! Please do not let them do it!


FPSC Commission Clerk
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